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From: CoralSings@aol.com 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Apr 10 15:45 
Subject: Fwd: Re: Comment letter 
 
 
 
Dear EIR/EIS Team: 
  
Thank you for your concern. My fax machine 619 468 6861 was acting up and  
I intended to send only the one page you did receive.  I really  
appreciate you contacting me to make sure.   
  
Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns.  I am really  
stressed and so are my neighbors about the possibility of having the power lines  
go through our neighborhood.  I don't know if you have actually  
been on Bexley Road to see what I'm referring to.  If you want to  
come by, I invite you to my house to see what a devastating effect this would  
have on our area.  I'm looking out my window at the moment and I just can't  
believe that we could have gigantic power lines going through our valley.   
Most of the people here have 2 and 4  acre ranches.  We have gone  
through so much as a community with the Harris Fire, Blackwater trying to  
settle across our valley and now the Sunrise Power Link Project.  How  
much can a community deal with?  
  
Please include this additional letter in your comments. 
  
Thank you very much. 
  
Coral Thuet 
619 468 6861 
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